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• PUGET SOUND ENERGY

Puget Sound Energy, Inc.
P.O. Box 97034
Bellevue, WA 98009-9734

July 22, 2008

David W. Danner, Executive Director
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, Washington 98504-7250

RE: Docket Nos. UG-040640 et al. - 2008 Qualifying Storm Events

Submitted via the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission's Records
Center Web Portal electronic-filing system and by US mail

Dear Mr. Danner:

Puget Sound Energy, Inc. ("PSE" or "the Company") advises hereby, as a courtesy notice,
that restoration costs for the first qualifYing storm event in 2008 have been incurred, as a
result of the June 9, 2008, wind storm, causing qualifYing event costs to be accrued
toward the threshold for 2008. At this time, however, PSE's qualifying event costs still
remain well below the threshold for deferral treatment, and this advisory is being
provided for informational purposes only.

The Company will later be submitting an informational Qualifying Storm Event Report,
since this storm counts towards the threshold, in accordance with Paragraph No. 246 of
Final Order No. 06, Docket Nos. UG-040640 et al.

If you have any questions regarding this informational filing, please contact me at
(425) 456-2797.

Very truly yours,

Karl R. Karzmar
Director, Regulatory Relations


